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 Present  perfec

Have affirmative 
 
1. I have to sleep early 
today.

2. I have classes today.

3. I have been cooking 
soup.

4. I have been eating 
vegetables today.

5. I have been reading a 
book.

Have negative

1. I have not done any 
laundry today.

2. I have not played 
soccer today.

3. I have not taken the 
dog for a walk.  

4. I have not been in the 
store today.

5. I have not eaten my 
fruits.

 Have interrogative

1. have you played video 
games today?Yes, I have.

2. have you done your 
homework today?
 Yes, I have.

3. have you made the food? 
Yes, I have.

4. have you done your 
shopping today? 
Yes, I have.

5. have you been reading 
poems today?
Yes, I have.

 Has affirmative 

1. Frida has sung today.

2. Luisa has been writing 
stories today.

3. Maria has been 
working with her aunt 
today.

4. Pepe has been playing 
video games today.

5. Lola has been making 
some delicious cakes for 
today.

 Has negative 

1. Rosa has not yet 
finished her work.

2. Lola has not been 
able to sleep at home 
today.

3. Manuel has not 
taken out the garbage.

4. It has not been 
raining today.

5. Mr. Felipe has not 
been out selling bread 
today.

 Has interrogative 

1. Maria has spent the day 
at home? 
Yes, she has.

2.  has Laura been talking 
on her cell phone today?
Yes, she has.

3. has Juan watched TV 
today?
Yes, he has.

4. has Angel been working 
all afternoon today?
Yes, he has.

5. has Rosalva been doing 
her make-up for today?
Yes, she has.


